
Indian Hills Peninsula Civic Club January 2025 Newsletter

  Social Media


There are two ways to keep 
up with the latest Club 
news and activities; our 
website: www.ihills.org 


and our Facebook group: 
Indian Hill Subdivisions


Exciting News

You can now pay online,


at www.ihills.org


  2025 Board


Dale Ann Ovelgonne, President       
ohideaway2@aol.com 
713-560-6679


Lynne McCrary, Treasurer 
lynnemccrary3907@gmail.com 
832-453-0342


Amy Hendrix, Secretary 
aghendrix5@gmail.com 
936-328-0610


Celeste Williamson, Sergeant at 
Arms                                   
celton@eastex.net         
936-328-7275


HAPPY NEW YEAR

 171 OLYMPIC, PO BOX 1071, LIVINGSTON, TX 77351-1071           WWW.IHILLS.ORG

Hello neighbor,


It’s a new year and we have four out of five new board 
members. Let us start by thanking past board members 
for their service, and their support in helping us get up 
and running. We look forward to working with them, 
and you, to keep our community special. We also want 
to thank the Ladies’ Auxiliary for having the beautiful  
fountain installed in our pond.   WE LOVE IT!

With all the new growth in our community, we want to 
see about adding some new amenities - pickle ball, 
frisbee golf or maybe a mural. The board welcomes 
your input and ideas, and asks for your support.   
Annual dues are $75 per person - please mail a check, 
bring your funds to a meeting or use the link on our 
website to make payment.  Your dues fund upkeep, 
activities we have come to love such as the 4th of July 
parade, Christmas and Thanksgiving parties, ice cream 
socials, etc. Please encourage your neighbors to join.  

http://www.ihills.org
http://www.ihills.org
mailto:ohideaway2@aol.com
mailto:lynnemccrary3907@gmail.com
mailto:aghendrix5@gmail.com
mailto:celton@eastex.net


Civic Club Event 
Calendar


1st Quarter CC Meeting                	  
January 11th


1st Annual Chili Cookout and 
Membership Drive                     	  	   
February 22nd


2nd Quarter CC Meeting        
April 12th


4th of July Parade                      
July 4th


3rd Quarter CC Meeting           
July 12th


Neighborhood Garage Sale 
September 27th


4th Quarter CC Meeting   
October 11th


Civic Club Thanksgiving Feast 
November 15th


Civic Club Christmas Party 
December 13th


In February we will host our first annual chili cook off 
and membership drive - watch for details upcoming.   
There will be a traveling trophy that annually goes to the 
cook that gets the most votes from the crowd.   We plan 
on having corn hole, music and hope to have a bonfire.

Finally, please know that while our Civic Club has no 
authority over our roads, your board is continuing to work 
with our county commissioner to get some love for our 
roads.

The enclosed sticker is a reminder of what a great 
place we get to call home.

Our Quarterly Meetings:


 Held the second Saturday of January, April, July & 
October, starting at 4pm, in the Civic Club building. We 
encourage everyone to attend meetings, to keep up with 
happenings in your neighborhood, or to make suggestions 
you may have to improve it, or events the the Civic Club 
doesn’t hold that you would like to see included in our 
calendar

The Ladies Auxiliary


The Ladies’ Auxiliary is a big part of what keeps this 
neighborhood a fun and friendly place to call home. We 
are a small group of ladies who volunteer our time and 
energy promoting and organizing the events that your 
families have come to rely on. 

Please consider joining us on the first Wednesday of each 
month at 10:30 a.m. at the Civic Club building. 
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